Reception | Swaffham Town Council

Sent:

18 March 2021 10:10

Subject:

FW: Swaffham Campingland Photography Enquiry

From: Reception | Swaffham Town Council < reception@swaffhamtowncouncil.gov.uk>

Sent: 18 March 2021 10:04

To: Reception | Swaffham Town Council < reception@swaffhamtowncouncil.gov.uk >

Subject: FW: Swaffham Campingland Photography Enquiry

From: Reception | Swaffham Town Council < reception@swaffhamtowncouncil.gov.uk >

Sent: 11 March 2021 10:07

To: Town Clerk | Swaffham Town Council <townclerk@swaffhamtowncouncil.gov.uk>; Deputy Clerk | Swaffham Town

Council < deputyclerk@swaffhamtowncouncil.gov.uk > Subject: FW: Swaffham Campingland Photography Enquiry

Hi both

I had a call from Maddie this morning regarding using the Campingland and asked her to email in her request. She is a young local photographer and getting to be quite well known for her photography. Not sure how soon this can go to a meeting but she has one shoot pencilled in for 10th April.

Thanks Kerry

From: Maddie Parker-Colman <

Sent: 11 March 2021 10:00

To: Reception | Swaffham Town Council < reception@swaffhamtowncouncil.gov.uk>

Subject: Swaffham Campingland Photography Enquiry

Hello,

My name is Maddie and I own Maddie Parker Photography (the photography studio in Swaffham).

I'm looking to hold photoshoots on Saturday the 10th April 2021 between 10am-2.30pm approx on the Swaffham Campingland and am seeking permission to do so please?

I was hoping to know if this is possible and if there are any costs involved, how much this might potentially be?

I am a small independent business, there would only be myself shooting and my clients which wouldn't be more than 4/5 people (including children) at each time. I would only require one small area of the campingland and the type of photography is children/family.

If this is possible, I would potentially look to use the campingland field in future for the odd family photoshoot (which usually last up 40-60 minutes).

If you would be able to get back to me before the 27th/28th March, I'd be very grateful.

Many thanks,

Maddie Parker Maddie Parker Photography